
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

   

 

 

 

 

                   

   

  

                           
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wheatcroft Primary School 

News Bulletin 
Week Ending: 9th May 2025  

 

Click here for the link to the diary dates 

Make sure you check when your child’s class assembly is.  

Diary Dates 

 

Be a H.E.R.O.  

(Here Every day Ready On time) 

 

Please remember our school opening hours.  

The school day starts at 8:45am Registers are taken at 8:55am  

Children arriving after this time are classed as late and must come into school via the school office 

accompanied by a parent or carer.   

 

Attendance Matters 

 

Charlie P - I have loved learning about the Alps in 
geography and the dangers of them. 
 
Max - I love that PE in rotation is now outdoors, and 
we can do lessons such as sprinting and relay. 
 
Arthur - in maths, we have been doing percentages 
of amounts, and I love understanding them, so I 
know how to use it in sales and when shopping. 
 
Emma - My favourite this term has to be the 
twisted fairy tales. I liked being creative and 
coming up with our own stories that we could then 
share. 
 
Amy - Our recent biographies have helped me 
learn more about the people that inspire me most 
and that has been fun. 
 
Evelyn - Our new topic of ancient Greece has been 
so interesting. I now can compare modern and 
ancient Greece. 
 

R: Wyn G    Y1: Alena B     Y1/2: James L    Y2: Oliver B       Y3: Thomas H     Y3/4: Cleo S 

 Y4: Louie C   Y5: Lily B    Y5/6: Teddie B    Y6: Harry H     

 Pupil voice: Y5/6

 

 

 

Achievement Awards 

 

Team Points  

 395 455 575 416  

     

 

 

 

 

 
Please find below the links for our birthday book wish 

lists on Amazon if you would like to participate. 

                EYFS     KS1      LKS2      UKS2 

 

Birthday Books 

 

Mrs Miller’s message 

 

 

 

What a lovely way to end the week with our Year3 
class assembly, where the children proudly shared 
some of the learning that has been taking place 
this term. It was wonderful to see their confidence 
and enthusiasm as they presented to us all.  
It was a pleasure joining the Year 3 class and the 
rest of lower key stage 2 on their trip to Celtic 
Harmony Camp last Friday.  The children 
participated with great enthusiasm, and it was 
lovely to see them bringing their learning to life in 
such a practical and engaging way. 
Our Year 6 children enjoyed their first breakfast 
session this morning in preparation for their SATs 
next week. A big thank you to Shuk for ensuring 
we are able to organise this each year.  I know that 
due to the hard work and commitment of our 
Upper Key Stage 2 team, our Year 6 children are 
well prepared for the week ahead.  I wish them all 
the very best with their tests.   Please ensure that 
children arrive by 8:20am each morning so they 
can join the breakfast session and take the time to 
prepare for the day with their teachers. 
I wish you all a lovely weekend.  
 
.  

https://www.wheatcroft.herts.sch.uk/page/?title=Diary+Dates&pid=22
https://amzn.eu/icqW4dw
https://amzn.eu/fa5THXo
https://amzn.eu/8Bejfxo
https://amzn.eu/8Bejfxo

